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BM is delighted that four members of the #bmFamily��have been shortlisted for a 2023 Foodservice
Cateys Award.

Known as the Oscars of the industry, the awards showcase foodservice employees from across the
UK and celebrate the people who work tirelessly to deliver an exceptional service, day in, day out.

Angus Brydon, Joint MD, said: “We are incredibly proud of every member of the BMfamily to have been
shortlisted for a Foodservice Cateys.

“A huge congratulations to our nutrition manager Charlotte Newman, who made the shortlist for the
Healthy Eating Champion award, and account director Milda Burn, who has been shortlisted for Regional
Manager of the Year. We’ve also got two superstars in the running for general manager of the year – bravo
to managers Sam Lawrence and Diana Pintrijel.

“These awards really recognise the best in the sector so it’s fantastic to see our brilliant people up for an
award.”

https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2023/07/four-bm-team-members-shortlisted-for-foodservice-catey-awards/
https://news.fmbusinessdaily.com/2023/07/four-bm-team-members-shortlisted-for-foodservice-catey-awards/

